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Representatives Lively, Evans, Gamba, and McLain: 

You have already received the voters' response to Rank Choice Voting. We defeated 

it in Nov 2024. We said NO.  You pushing this bill is NOT listening to the will of the 

Oregon people. Your constituents have already spoken. Not only did I vote NO on 

M117, I wrote a voter pamphlet statement and educated over 500 other voters in the 

process of collecting those signatures as to why RCV is bad for democracy, not to 

mention everyone in the state of Oregon who happened to read the facts I wrote on 

why this voting is so subversive to our governing. Do not vote for this bill. Do not 

circumvent the will of the people. And do not try to tell me "Final Five Voting" isn't the 

same as RCV, because it is exactly RCV! This bad bill needs a resounding defeat. 

Vote NO! 


